
From:  

Sergio Acena  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Freeway expansions don't work in the long term. Adding more lanes temporarily reduces congestion but 
then eventually more drivers take up space and the problem starts all over again. This has been seen 
over and over again. The almost $2 billion dollars could be better spent. I'd like to see the roads we 
already have repaired and improved public transit. As someone who lives near the Rose Quarter there 
must be an environmental impact statement released so that we have transparency about what this 
could do to our area.  

 


